
PARENTS, 

I hope everyone has enjoyed their summer. 

As school is rapidley approaching the transportation department is 

preparing the bus routes for the school year. Attached it a rough draft 

of names we have routed. If you do not see your name on this list or 

you have a change that is needed please email the bus garage at 

chip_rcoffee@tccsa.net with your changes. If you have not already 

done so please update the transportation section in final forms. The 

finial bus routes with times and bus stops will go out earlie next week. 

Thank You 

Robin Coffee 

Transportation Superviser  

Chippewa Schools 


